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Comments: As a National Interscholastic Mountain Bike Coach, local mountain bike racer, and huge fan of our

natural places, I am 100% for allowing class 1 e-bikes (pedal assist) on all single track trails that are currently

allowing regular non-battery powered/pedal assist bikes.  I have observed no difference in how my wife's class 1

e-bike impacts a trail compared to my traditional mountain bike.  Class 1 e-bikes do not impact a trail like horse

hooves do or even worse, cows.  Cattle is the number one way to destroy a trail and the scenery.  My wife loves

her e-bike as it provides her the ideal zone 2 cardio exercise she loves for staying fit.  I also love that they are

silent, and do not tear up the trail like motor cycles or cattle.  Class 2 and 3 e-bikes should be restricted to forest

service roads and not allowed on single track hiking/biking trails.  


